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TABLE 5 
 

2015 0 

2016 <5* 

2017 0 

2018 <5* 

2019 5 
*The exact number is withheld to maintain the privacy of natural persons. In the circumstances, the withholding of that information 
is not outweighed by other considerations which render it desirable, in the public interest, to make that information available. 
 

The reporting system does not capture gender or age, and ethnicity is not a mandatory reporting 
field.  It would involve a significant amount of time and resources to go through individual files.  
As such, NMH declines to respond for this aspect of your request under section 18(f) as ‘the 
information requested cannot be made available without substantial collation and research’. 
 

Table 6 below shows the summary entered into our reporting system of the complainant’s 
allegation in their complaint.  The outcome of the complaint and results of investigation of the 
complaint are not specifically recorded in our reporting system.  Given any definitional issues and 
reliance on information entered into the on-line reporting system by each submitter, there may 
be incomplete information.  The information recorded does not identify the variance in the 
extent/degree of misdiagnosis and recorded incidents may not necessarily meet the generic 
definition of ‘misdiagnosis.’ 
 

TABLE 6 
 

Attitude and manner of staff. Feels she has an undiagnosed condition 

Cardiology, standard of treatment, misdiagnosed. 

delay in treatment misdiagnosis 

misdiagnosis 

misdiagnosis disrespect stressed no medical help 

misdiagnosis, delay in treatment 

Patient claims misdiagnosis. 

Patient complains of misdiagnosis and prejudice. 

physically & emotionally painful misdiagnosis disrespectful manner 
 
This response has been provided under the Official Information Act 1982.  You have the right to 
seek an investigation by the Ombudsman of this decision.  Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or free phone 0800 802 602.  If you 
have any questions about this decision please feel free to email our OIA Coordinator 
OIArequest@nmdhb.govt.nz  I trust that this information meets your requirements.  NMH, like 
other agencies across the state sector, supports the open disclosure of information to assist the 
public’s understanding of how we are delivering publicly-funded healthcare.  This includes the 
proactive publication of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 
working days after they have been released.  If you feel that there are good reasons why your 
response should not be made publicly available, we will be happy to consider. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Peter Bramley 
Chief Executive 




